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Mr. Lannom

After reading through Midas Golds Stibnite Project's plan of restoration and operations
summary. I would like to voice my support in favor on Midas Gold to precede with cleaning
up the existing site and building a world class operation that would be a great economic boost
for the local and state community.

I believe this operation has a great opportunity to work with the forest service, local and state
communities to not only restore the site but to also create a world class mining operation in the
state of Idaho. 

Sincerely,

Johnathan Hoover


